
REo UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V 
1450 MARIA LANE 

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596-5368 

FEB 1 1994 

Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear 

Dear Mr. Ray: 

The NRC has received information about activities at your San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station. The details of this information are included in the enclosure to this letter.  

We request that you review this information and provide us a response within 30 days. If this information is substantiated, your response should include any proposed corrective actions you believe are appropriate.  

The enclosure to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to personnel with a need to know. The enclosure to this letter is being withheld from public disclosure in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790. If your response contains any privacy or privileged information that you believe should be withheld from public disclosure, please provide that information in an appropriately marked enclosure to your letter. In addition, if you provide any information which you believe is proprietary, please provide the affidavit required by 10 CFR 2.790.  

If you have any questions about this request, please contact Mr. Howard Wong, of my staff, at (510) 975-0200.  

Sincerely, 

S. A. Richards, Act4 Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 

and Projects 
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